
From: Ben Van Pelt
To: Susan Donahoe
Cc: Stoiber, Jennifer
Subject: Re: One more thing about the Catalyst Project
Date: Tuesday, April 19, 2016 11:20:23 PM

Good Evening Susan,

Thanks so much for reaching out with some supplemental information; this is very
helpful. I have CC'ed Jen on this email so it can be shared in the committee
materials.

Thanks again and please take care,

Ben Van Pelt

On Tue, Apr 19, 2016 at 6:16 PM, Susan Donahoe <susan.donahoe312@gmail.com>
wrote:

Hi Ben, I thought of something I should have underscored last night when we
spoke to the Community Development Conference Committee.  Even though the
strength of the Catalyst Project is not in its business acumen, we realize this and
have therefore arranged to work with both the UW-Entrepreneurial Law Clinic and
Forward Community Investment so that we establish solid, sustainable business
and financial practices.
Thanks for your time,

Susan Donahoe
Catalyst Project, Inc.
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